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In recent years, research on pain assessment in
veterinary medicine has significantly increased. Precise
pain evaluation is necessary to ensure the appropriate
diagnosis is made and to choose the most effective
treatment strategy. In fact,  managing pain in small
animals is challenging and pain recognition methods are
still under development. Essential to any discussion of
avoiding or minimizing pain in small animals is a clear
understanding and definition of pain and its related
terms. What exactly is pain? What types of pain exist?
What is the most suitable therapy to use in  different
pain conditions? The goal of this Special Issue is to
publish the most recent research that allows us to delve
into these subjects and clarify some aspects of this
complex and broad topic. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Animals is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2011. Animals adheres to rigorous
peerreview and editorial processes and publishes only
high quality manuscripts that address important issues
in the many varied disciplines that involve animals, with
a focus on animal science, animal welfare and animal
ethics. Animals is covered in the Science Citation Index
Expanded (SCIE) in Web of Science, with the latest
Impact Factor: 2.7 (2024, ranks 15/86 (Q1) in
‘Agriculture, Dairy & Animal Science’; 21/170 (Q1) in
‘Veterinary Sciences’), 5-Year Impact Factor: 3.2.
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